Hinote, Clifton

From: Flowers, Alton <Alton.Flowers@weyerhaeuser.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 6:52 AM

To: Hinote, Clifton

Cc: Marcilliat, Bradley; Griffin, Carlisle; ajflowers@bakerl.org
Subject: Jay High School Project Graduation

Mr. Hinote,

I'm Alton Flowers (Kay Flowers’ father, Senior Class President) and | am one of the parents that will be attending JHS
2014 Project graduation as a chaperone. We have finalized our official itinerary and would like to request buses for the
night of May 27" from approximately 10:30 PM to 5:00 AM on May 28". The JHS Senior Class will be bowling, eating,
and watching a movie at Wind Creek Movie Theater Complex in Atmare Al. There will be approximately 55 Seniors in
attendance, so | am not sure how many buses that will require.

Thank you and hope to hear back from you soon,
Alton Flowers

Sincerely,

Al Flowers

Maintenance Planner
Weyerhaeuser - Evergreen Plant
Direct Line 251.966.4919

Cell Phone 251-727-1493
Alton.Flowers@weyerhaeuser.com
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